
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING TO INFORM DISTRICT CUSTOMERS 

 OF A PROPOSED WATER METER REPLACEMENT 

AND MUNICIPAL WELL REPLACEMENT PROJECT 

ROUND MOUNTAIN WATER AND SANITATION DISTRICT 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN pursuant to Section 32-1-1001 (2)(a), C.R.S. to the customers 

of the Round Mountain Water and Sanitation District (RMWSD) and all other interested 

persons that the Board of Directors of the RMWSD is proposing a water meter 

replacement and municipal well replacement project scheduled to launch during the 

spring of 2021.  This is an open public meeting to be held on: 

 

Thursday, February 18, 2021 

2:00 p.m.  

Due to COVID-19 concerns, this meeting will take place online through Zoom services.  

Please contact the district office at 719-783-2604 to request an online invite to this 

informative meeting. 

 

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that any customer or other interested person may appear at 

said time and place for the purpose of providing input, comments, or objections regarding 

the proposed water meter replacement and municipal well replacement project.  

Information regarding the proposed water meter replacement and municipal well 

replacement project may be obtained from the District office, 59000 Hwy 69N, Monday 

– Friday, during normal business hours. You may email your questions to 

dschneider@rmwsd.com or you may call the District at 719-783-2604. 

NOTICE OF THIS PROPOSED PROJECT IS PUBLISHED on the District website at 

https://rmwsd.colorado.gov  

Dated this 13th day of January, 2021 

      Round Mountain Water and Sanitation 
      Dave Schneider, District Operations Manager  
      Peggy Quint, District Business Manager 
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